@ ATTACHMENT 1b

MINUTES OF A PUBLIC HEARING HELD BY THE
CHAPEL HILL TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY BOARD
TRANSPORTATION ADMINISTRATION CONFERENCE ROOM
Tuesday, June 26, 2001 at 5:00PM

The Public Hearing opened at 5:00PM with the reading of the Transportation
Department’s FY 2001-2002 Program of Projects by Mary Lou Kuschatka, Director of
Transportation.

There were no comments.

The Public Hearing was closed at 5:15PM.



